
  
No.   20075:   P.6   Graduation   Ceremony     
  

25 th    May,   2021   
Dear   P.6   Parents,   
  

1. P.6   Graduation   Ceremony   
This  year  the  P6  Graduation  ceremony  will  be  held  on  5 th  July,  2021(Monday).  Due  to                 
the  current  COVID-19  situation,  parents  will  not  be  invited  to  attend  the  ceremony.               
Instead,  we  will  be  recording  the  ceremony  and  uploading  the  video  to  the  school                
webpage   on    7 th    July,   2021.   Thank   you   for   your   understanding.     

    
2. Hiring   a   Graduation   Gown     

All  P.6  students   must  wear  a  graduation  gown  when  receiving  their  graduation              
certificate   on   stage.   Details   are   as   follows:   
Supplier   of   Graduation   Gown: Victoria   Uniform   
Hire   Period: 29 th June,   2021   -   5 th    July,   2021   
Payment   Date   &   Method: Return   the   reply   slip   and   the   payment   to   the   class   

teacher   on   27 th    May,   2021   
Collection   Date: 29 th June,   2021   
Hire   Fee: $130   (All   cheques   payable   to   “Victoria   Uniform”)   
Method   of   Return: After   the   ceremony   on   5 th    July,   2021,   the   uniform   
                                                 supplier   will   come   to   school   to   collect   the   gown.   
Enquiries:   Please   contact   Mr.   Lau   Kin   Wai   at   2577   5188.   
Remarks:   1.   Students   should   return   the   gown   and   the   academic   cap   in   a   clean   and     

      tidy   condition.     
  2.   To   avoid   damaging   the   gown   do   not   use   any   kind   of   pins.   
  3.   If   the   gown   is   lost   or   damaged   in   any   way,   the   uniform   supplier   has   the   
      right   to   charge   for   it.   The   cost   of   a   gown:$300,   an   academic   cap:$200.   
  

    
3. Release   of   Secondary   School   Allocation   Results     

Date: 6 th    July,   2021(Tuesday)   
Time: 8:30   -   9:00a.m.   
Place   : School   Hall   
Remarks:   1.   Parents   should   accompany   their   child   to   collect   the   allocation   slip.  

    2.   Parents   must   bring   their   Parents   Card.     
  3.   Parents   should   come   to   school   at   8:30   a.m.   All   parents   must   wear   a   

                     face   mask   and   have   their   temperature   taken   at   the   school   entrance.     
                     Parents   with   a   fever   will   not   be   allowed   to   enter   school.   
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4. Registration   at   Allocated   Secondary   School   
Date: 8 th    July,   2021(Thursday)   or   9 th    July,   2021(Friday)   
Registration: Parents   must   accompany   their   child   to   register   at   the   allocated     
                           secondary   school   .   
Remarks: If  you  are  unable  to  complete  your  registration  procedures  in  person             

during  the  above  periods,  you  should  ask  a  representative  to  act  on              
your  behalf.  This  must  be  authorized  in  writing.  Please  contact  the             
class   teacher   to   get   the   authorization   application   form.   

  
5. Li   Sing   Tai   Hang   School   Alumni   Association   

All  graduates  are  welcome  to  join  Li  Sing  Tai  Hang  School  Alumni  Association.  This                
association  exists  to  maintain  links  between  the  members  and  to  promote  the  spirit  of                
our  school.  If  students  would  like  to  join  the  alumni  association,  please  fill  in  the                 
application   form   and   pay   $90   for   the   annual   fee   to   your   class   teacher.   
Payment  method:  Cash  or  Cheque.  (All  cheques  payable  to  “ Li  Sing  Tai  Hang  School                
Alumni  Association ”.)  Please  write  the  student’s  name  on  the  back  of  the  cheque               
and   hand   it   to   the   class   teacher.   

    
Please   return   the   reply   slip   to   the   class   teacher   on    27 th    May,   2021 .   For   further   queries,   
please   contact   your   class   teacher   at   2577-5188.     
  
  
  

Li   Sing   Tai   Hang   School   
  
  
  

  _____________________  
Ms.   Shirly   Yip,   the   Principal   
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Reply   Slip   

To:   Li   Sing   Tai   Hang   School.   I   have   acknowledged   the   School   Notice   No.20075   and   I   
understand   my   child    must    wear   a   graduation   gown   when   receiving   the   graduation   
certificate   and   I:(Please   ✔   where   appropriate)   
  

1. Hiring   a   Graduation   Gown    
       will   pay   $130   to   hire   a   gown   for   my   child.   The   sizes   are   as   follows:   

  
2.   Li   Sing   Tai   Hang   School   Alumni   Association   
        My   child   (Please   ✔   where   appropriate)   

    

Class:_________   Name:_________(     )   Parent’s   Signature:___________Date:_________     
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Graduation   Gown   
(the   length   of   the   gown)   

Square   Academic   Cap     
(circumference   of   head)   

❏ small   (35.5   inches)   ❏ small   (21   inches)   

❏ medium (38   inches)   ❏ medium (22   inches)   

❏ large   (40.5   inches)   ❏ large   (22.5   inches)   

❏ extra   large (43   inches)   ❏ extra   large (23   inches)   

❏ will     join   the   Li   Sing   Tai   Hang   School   Alumni   Association.   I   enclose   $90   for   
the    annual   fee   and   a   completed   application   form.   

❏ will   not     join   the    Li   Sing   Tai   Hang   School   Alumni   Association.   


